
Every 2nd & 4th
Wednesday of the

Month
9.30am - 12 noon

Drop in for support &
advice 

Age UK South Lakeland
17 Finkle Street

Kendal
LA9 4AB

Our Hearing Loss & Tinnitus services are
changing from 12th June 2024*

We will once again be offering:  
Information & Advice
 Retubing*

These services will be available on the
2nd & 4th Wednesday of the month.

NHS Hearing Aid Batteries will still be
available from reception Monday-Friday
from 9.30am - 4pm

Supporting the Local Community

Hearing Loss & Tinnitus
Services


